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2nd round conference on the establishment of Ethiopian transitional government

The Ethiopian National Transitional Council (ENTC) will hold a second round consultative
conference next month on the establishment of Ethiopian interim government.

In the first conference that was held in July 2013, several stakeholders representing a cross-
section of the Ethiopian society had participated and discussed a number of issues, including
the urgency of removing the corrupt and brutal tyranny in Ethiopia and replacing it with an all-
inclusive transitional government.

The second round conference will focus on transitional period charter and structure of the
government, as well as expanding the participation of all interested groups. The conference will

be held in Washington DC from January 24 - 26, 2014. On the 3rd day of the conference a
public meeting will be held to announce and discuss the results.

Further details will be made available in the coming weeks.
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